August 16, 2023

Welcome Everyone!

We are very excited to start the 2023-2024 school year! As parents, we need your help to ensure the Parent &
School Organization has an active voice in assisting our staff in making key decisions to support our students,
teachers, parents, and school as a whole. Mary of Lourdes is dedicated to academic excellence and encourages
collaborative efforts to make the school year fun and successful for everyone.

We invite you to be a part of our Parent and School Organization meetings. Parents without board positions can
earn one volunteer credit for each meeting attended.

Parent & School Organization meetings will begin at 5:30 pm at Mary of Lourdes Middle School Library:
e Wednesday, September 13, 2023

Wednesday, November 8, 2023

Wednesday, January 10, 2024

Wednesday, March 13, 2024

Wednesday, April 17, 2024

Wednesday, May 8, 2024

We look forward to seeing you at our upcoming Parent & School Organization meetings and working with you on
our fundraising and special events! Your ideas are valued and input is greatly appreciated — please feel free to
reach out to any of our officers listed below for more information or any questions that you might have during the
school year.

God Bless,

Jessy Waldock

Parent & School Organization President

Parent & School Organization Officers:

Jessy Waldock President jaje0901@gmail.com
Janine Johnson Vice President janine-johnson@hotmail.com
Emmy Glaze Secretary eglaze33(@gmail.com

Alicia Noakes Treasurer alicia.noakes@gmail.com
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